
Hello,

I hope that you have had a good week.

Epilepsy Awareness Day – Wednesday 26th March.
We want to raise awareness of Epilespy and raise money for Hope for Epliepsy.
Children can wear something purple or something that makes them happy for a suggested donation of
£1.
Tiahni, one of our Year 6 students, has also organised the following:
• A cake sale – 50p per cake
• Gift bag sale – 50p each
Tiahni is also doing a sponsored bike ride if you would like to sponsor her then please bring in money
on the day.
These will be available to buy at break time and lunchtime.

Parents/Carers Workshop – Keeping Young People Safe from Knife-related harm
Mon 24 Mar 2025 12:30 PM - 1:30 PM GMT Online, MS Teams
Register here – Parents/Carers Workshop – Keeping Young People Safe from Knife-related harm – MS 
Teams
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/llrviolencereductionnetwork/1462057
This virtual workshop provides parents and carers with awareness around knife-related harm and how to 
keep children and young people safe.
This workshop is being by the Violence Reduction Network and covers the following topics:
•Understanding knife-related harm in Leicester, Leicestershire, and Rutland.
•The impact of knife-related harm on individuals, families, and communities.
•The reasons why young people are vulnerable to knife-related harm.
•Approaches to preventing knife-related harm.
•How parents and carers can keep their children safe.
•Help and support.

Have a good weekend,

Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Congratulations to our badge winners this week…
– 1st white badge
Lansdowne Class:

Congratulations to our badge winners this week…
Richmond Class:
Sarah, Darcey – second round white badge
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Wednesday 26th March – Epilepsy Awareness 
Day – wear purple or something that makes you 
happy with a £1 donation to Hope for Epilepsy.  

Tuesday 1st April – Year 1 Assembly

Tuesday 8th April – Easter Treasure Hunt – 
see information below

Friday 11th April – Spring Bonnet Parade – 
meet at Aylestone Recreation Ground at 
9:15am

Friday 11th April – school closes for Easter 
break

Monday 28th April – school reopens to 
children 

Tuesday 29th April – Y2 Assembly

Attendance

Character muscle of the week
Empathy:
To be able to understand other people’s 
feelings and find the best way to help or 
comfort them when they need it.  To be a 
good friend.

Primary Leadership Team 
#collaboration #community

A huge congratulations goes 
to Richmond class, for 
amazing attendance and to 
Bloomfield class for excellent 
punctuality this week.
Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 
Also, please familiarise 
yourself with NHS guidance 
on when to keep your child 
from school.
Is my child too ill for school? – 
NHS
Thank you,
Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins 92.6%
Bloomfield 96.2%
Macaulay 97%

Lansdowne 96.6%

Richmond 98.6%
Hughenden 98.3%

Lothair 91.2%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
96.3%

https://twitter.com/knightontmet
https://twitter.com/knightontmet
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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